
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 04/10/2024 
 

 
 
 
Attention: United Nations Global Compact 

 

Grace Letter 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Herewith we confirm our commitment to the values of UN Global Compact. These days we 

are finalizing some activities, which we would like to include into CoE 2023-2024. We kindly 

request to extend the deadline by 90 days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Director General of  

Certification Association “Russian Register”                      Arkady Vladimirtsev 

 


